
 
 
 

 
 

 
January 21, 2016 
 
Dear Sisters and Brothers of the TRU Faculty Association, 
 
On behalf of the BCIT Faculty and Staff Association, I am writing to express our support for your 
job action. 
 
Your commitment to securing permanent full-time work, to ensuring academic quality through 
reasonable class sizes, and to maintaining decent levels of instructional support is helping to 
advance the interests of faculty, staff, and students across the province. 
 
 By fighting for these rights, you are fighting to preserve the quality of public education in BC.  All 
these concerns are our concerns as well.  Your fight is our fight.   
 
The BCIT Faculty and Staff Association truly appreciate your commitment to improving academic 
work and wish you all the best in bargaining. 
 
Stay united and strong.  
 
In solidarity, 
 
Teresa Place 
President 
BCIT Faculty & Staff Association 
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